
 

 

Sexual Violence Prevention Committee 

March 7, 2023 

Attendance: Alexandra Wiseman, Rudri Pota, Justin Martin, Erika Mizutani, Ashley Brill, Kaitlyn 

Ouellette, Heather Torti, Christy Gatto, Paula Moreno, Ryan Peebles, Rebecca Demchuk, Nancy 

Hempel, Navjeet Singh, Lyndi-Colleen Morgan, Beth Pirouet, Art Barron, Rudri Pota  

1. Updates 

a. Flip the Script (Feb 10 and 17) – SVPE Ambassadors indicated the group was a 

success with 12 women completing the 12-hour course over two consecutive 

Fridays. Women shared feeling empowered and heard in a safe space. The 

feedback was positive, and women stated they would like to get together in the 

future in a drop-in format. To be discussed with ambassadors. 

b. Bringing in the Bystander (Feb 8) – Paula & Sultan hosted our first BITB training 

at our downtown campus with 10 attendees. Students participated openly and 

conversation was positive surrounding building a safer campus community.  

c. SSAA Video – Ashley has added non-copyrighted music to the video and will be 

adding captions for next meeting.  

d. HealthBot – Alex & Ryan discussed details with rep from HealthBot and are 

waiting on invoice to share with respective teams/SVP committee. 

 

2. Actions 

a. IPV and HT presentation by Const. Gill (WPS) – Alex has scheduled this workshop 

for March 20th in collaboration with Gem residence. Student Services to support 

by offering coffee/hot chocolate/cookies. Eventbrite page developed to track 

registration. 

b. Next Flip the Script to be scheduled for a Sat/Sun tentatively April 15/16 

c. Bringing in the Bystander scheduled for Mar 8 online and Apr 4 on main campus 

d. Poster campaign in bathroom stalls with link/QR to SCC SVP as Ryan shared 

poster holders have been added to various spaces around campus. Alex to add 

Ryan to social media outreach list with Rees. 

e. WECHU Sexual Health booth postponed as outreach manager stated they 

generally defer this work to Teen Health. To be discussed for September 

orientation.  

 



3. Awareness 

a. Panic alarms have been ordered for outreach hours 

b. Information cards printed and distributed across three campuses 

c. Tabling Hours ongoing on Wednesdays except March Break 


